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Flag Raising Ceremony at the Philippine Embassy in Canberra  
 
 

 
The Philippine Embassy in Canberra, Australia, led by H.E. Minda Calaguian-Cruz, Philippine 
Ambassador to Australia, raised the Philippine flag in commemoration of the 119th Anniversary of 
Philippine Independence on 12 June 2017 at the Embassy grounds. 
 

 
The officers and staff of the Philippine Embassy in Canberra, Australia led by H.E. Minda Calaguian-
Cruz, Philippine Ambassador to Australia, at the Ambassador’s Residence, 12 June 2017.  



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Brother Edgardo “Donn” Entienza, leads a prayer for the Philippine nation, during the flag raising 
ceremony on 12 June 2017 at the Philippine Ambassador’s Residence. More than 40 people from the 
Filipino and Australian community attended the ceremony to commemorate the 119th Anniversary of 
Philippine Independence.  


